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August 31, 2015

Rhonda Porter

Superintendent, Scurry-Rosser ISD
10705 South State Highway 34
Scurry, TX 75158-3163

RE: School Zones

Dear Ms. Porter:

This letter is in reference to your request on August 26, 2015 to re-evaluate the school zone on FM
148 to encompass the student entry for the high school parking area.

Our office has evaluated the school zone and we are in agreeance with your request. We will have
the Kaufman Maintenance Section coordinate with the Signal Shop to relocate the flasher,
pavement marking, and advance school zone sign. The new location of the flasher will be
approximately 130 ft prior to the school driveway.

If you have any further questions, please contact Roxanne Cortez, P.E. at 214-320-6621.

Sincerely,

(DLLULA

Andrew R. Oberlander, P.E.
District Transportation Operations Engineer
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